
THE HAUNTING OF
BEBAN HOUSE

Step into Nanaimo's historic (and famously haunted)
Beban House for a one-of-a-kind Halloween experience

hosted by BGC Central Vancouver Island.

FAMILY FRIENDLY NIGHT

A gentler scare for younger kids and
families. Costumes encouraged!

OCTOBER 24 6:30-8:30 PM

FULL SCARE NIGHT

Dark hallways, jump scares, creepy
surprises. Not for the faint of heart.

OCTOBER 25

Beban House – 2290 Bowen Rd, Nanaimo

7:30-10:30 PM

Admission by donation - all proceeds support BGCCVI youth programs
www.bgccvi.com @bgc.cvi
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